
 

 

 

Circular No (24) for 2018 

Mawlid Al Nabawi Holiday 

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  

On the occasion of the upcoming Prophet Mohamed’s Birthday which falls 

on 12th Rabie Awal, 1440 Hijri; Pursuant to the Executive Regulations of 

Human Resources in the Federal Government, Article (116/6) which 

reads: ‘’ Except for religious holidays, any other official holidays set forth 

in the preceding Article may be carried over to the beginning or end of 

the week, if they occur between two working days. The official holiday 

may not be moved or compensated if it coincides with another holiday or 

weekend’’; and based on the Cabinet directive; 

It has been decided to move Mawlid Al Nabawi Holiday to Sunday, 

November on h of Rabi’ al- Awal, 1438 Hijri, corresponding to Sunday, 

December 18, 2018, to mark Prophet Mohamed’s Birthday. Normal 

working hours will resume on Monday 19 November.  

On this blessed occasion, we would like to congratulate His Highness, 

Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, the President; His Highness Sheikh 

Mohamed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice President and Prime Minister of 

the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Zayed 

Al Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and Deputy Supreme Commander 

of the UAE Armed  Forces; members of the Supreme Council of the Rulers 

of the Emirates, and UAE nationals and residents. 

  

With best wishes  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 


